
 

your concern sent to Allstate insurance 

1 message 

 
Mahon, Michele <MMAHO@allstate.com> Thu, Nov 29, 2018 at 2:49 PM 
To: "morrisphild@gmail.com" <morrisphild@gmail.com> 

Mr. Morris, 

Thank you for making Allstate Insurance aware of your upcoming book. Allstate will not be 
submitting any response. 

  

  

Michele Mahon 

Senior HR Consultant 

Producer/Agency Relations Team 

(480) 927-7323 (V) 

(480) 927-7348 (Fax) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


